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RBAW Update 10/26/23 (1)

• FYC is currently one of 20 WA Yacht Clubs that have upgraded 
to Sustaining RBAW Club memberships, including 9 of the G14 
Clubs. FYC has committed to pay $20 annually for each of its 
members, next in February.

 

• Since July, RBAW’s first Executive Director, Katie Bohocky, has 
been actively leading ongoing outreach efforts to other Yacht 
Clubs and pursuing potential corporate/contributing donors as 
well as additional Individual non-affiliated memberships. 



Northwest Yachting, October 2023



RBAW Update 10/26/23 (2)

• Dialogue continues with WA Dept of Revenue to implement a 
market-based depreciation schedule for Watercraft Excise Tax 
calculation, in place of the current fixed 28% rate for craft owned 
>14 years.

• San Juan County recently introduced a Development Management 
Plan (SDMP) that will affect all residents and visitors, with the goal 
of commencing implementation in the next 2 years. Recreational 
boaters and RBAW have an important opportunity to advocate for 
support of boating-related infrastructure and maintenance, in 
proportion to proposed user fees.  













How can FYC members provide input regarding the SDMP?

• Send an email to: tourism@sanjuanco.com by October 31st

• Key points:

• Agree that the DMP should guide County investment in Infrastructure and 
Management services, to enhance and preserve the Islands’ experience for 
the present and future, as articulated the Plan’s Goals and Objectives.

• Revenue generation through user stickers is expensive and poorly enforceable 
and instead should be derived from small broad-based fees on goods and 
services, such as ferries, marinas, lodging, restaurants, etc.

• Priorities specific for boaters may include: Increasing public mooring buoys in 
eco-friendly locations;  Creating pre-registration/reservation systems for buoy 
use;  Increasing transient moorage capacity at San Juan County marinas; 
Increasing access to additional desirable destinations, such as Eastsound, 
Olga, Orcas “Village”, etc.

mailto:tourism@sanjuanco.com


Please support Fidalgo Yacht Club’s commitment to 
Sustaining Level RBAW Club Membership 

by choosing an Individual RBAW membership 
with your FYC renewal in December! 

A Challenge to ALL FYC members:
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